GEORGE
SPICER

USE OF CHILDCARE VOUCHERS

As you will be aware, there are strict Government guidelines over the use of childcare vouchers in a
school establishment. George Spicer Breakfast and After School Club (BASC) does accept childcare
vouchers but only for activities specified within the rules of the Government Childcare Voucher

Scheme.
Childcare vouchers are only acceptable for the following eligible activities:
o After School club fees (Include late pick up fees)
¢ Holiday Clubs run by BASC on the school premises
Vouchers are NOT eligible for use for the following:
e School meals
e School Trips during school hours or related to the school curriculum
e Residential or day trips that take place away from the school’s registered premises
e Extra Curriculum club
Please be aware that, under HMRC rules, any overpayment of childcare vouchers cannot be refunded
directly to parents due to the tax benefits received on purchase.

If you have any query or would like more information please contact
office@georgespicer.enfield.sch.uk or call 0208 3631406
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